
Newcastle Vascular Workshop 
 
On Saturday August 15th Newcastle hosted the latest ASUM vascular workshop. James 
Gotting of Adelaide was joined by local co-presenters Adam Tolfree and Kate Harrison, 
both well respected and extremely experienced vascular sonographers from Newcastle’s 
John Hunter Hospital. The event was held at the state of the art Hunter Medical 
Research Institute (HMRI) building with over 30 registrants coming from as far south as 
Wollongong and as far north as Coffs Harbour.   
 
The attendees were split with half being vascular sonographers and the others general 
sonographers looking to increase their vascular knowledge. It was great to see so many 
vascular sonographers attend with almost all Newcastle practices represented. The 
presenters were excellent and judging by the comments received on the day everyone 
left feeling more informed and confident than when they arrived. 
 
Many thanks to all the presenters, especially Jim for making the trip from Adelaide and a 
special thankyou to Julie Bradbury and Philips for sponsoring the day. 
 
Richard Rounsley 
Convenor 


